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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Health and Safety Inspection 
Certificates available  

 
For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 31, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) As part of 

phase one of the opening of the Kahnawà:ke economy, the 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force wishes to advise all local 
businesses that have received an inspection and passed, to 
pick up their Certificate at the Public Safety office between 
8:30am and 4:30pm on Monday, June 1st. 
  
Please call 450-632-0635 to arrange to pick up your 
certificate. 
 
Please be advised that all Kahnawà:ke businesses that are 
planning to reopen on Monday, June 1st or beyond that they 
must be inspected and possess a valid Health Certificate 
before conducting business on the Territory. 
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